
Grand Strand Corvettes 
 
Prior to the meeting, 22members were treated to a great tour of Hobcaw 
Barony near Georgetown. Many thanks to Ron and Sam for putting 
together a wonderful outing. Ron mentioned there are many more tours 
available if members are interested.  
 
The June meeting of GSC was held at Hog Heaven in Pawleys Island  on 
June 13th at 12:30 PM. There were 21 members and 1 guest present.  
   
Pres. Pat welcomed all  
   
Treas. David reported the club had a balance of $XXXX>XX. A donation of 
$1,000 was recorded from Coastal Chevrolet as our sponsor.  
   
Activities Sam reported that he was still looking for suggestions for a July 
activity. Anyone with a thought should sent him a email or call him.  
   
Pres. Pat reported we have a new member Richard and Debbie Harris.  
   
The August 1st car show at Camping Connection was discussed. It will be 
rain or shine this year and there will be a few meetings before to plan. 
They  will be announced by email.  
   
Cars and Coffee was again a success.  
   
Jason's House has kicked off last weekend with six families and six 
Corvettes in attendance. Pres. Pat related a story that pointed out why we 
do support this charity. Ask him about it the next time you see him.  
   
Under new business, Pres. Pat mentioned becoming a NCM member as it 
is important to the club to have as many members as possible. He also 
mentioned the upcoming shows and cruise ins that are on the web site. 
 
In a milestone announcement Pres. Pat said we have reached 50 
members.  
   
The meeting was adjourned at 12:45 are was followed with a great meal 
and food fellowship.  
 
Dick Mahany , Secretary	
  


